COMMON COUNCIL MEETING - SPECIAL SEPTEMBER 12, 2005

TIME: 7:30 P.M.

Present: Mayor Frank Manus, Helen Gardner, Glenn Tebbe, Ken Dornich, Gary Herbert and Larry Bower.

RE: 2006 Budget Work Session

Council re-addressed the Police and Fire department budgets.

All department cuts from the last work session came to \$239,352 and needed to cut was \$400,000 - \$500,000.

Discussion was held concerning the certifications and the breath tests. It was decided to leave them in and cut else where in the budgets.

Council asks the Clerk-Treasurer to take the proposed cuts and salaries back and refigure and see where we stand and how much more might need to be addressed.

The Clerk-Treasurer told Council that some of the current spending in the 2005 budget could be reduced by Resolution and that would account for cutting the budget back.

Council unanimously agreed on removing the City Attorney from the Salary Ordinance and paying him under contractual for retainer and then for his services.

The next meeting will be September 20<sup>th</sup>, at 6:00 P.M. at the Decatur Courthouse, 150 Courthouse Square, Room 106, Greensburg, Indiana 47240.

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 P.M.

PRESIDING OFFICER_	 		

ATTEST:	Clerk-Treasurer